
CDC FGH JEMBI HIS DEVELOPMENT ACTIVITIES WEEKLY STATUS MEETING

MEETING MINUTES

Meeting Date: <mm/dd/yyyy> 15.00am - 17.00am

Meeting Location: <Location>

Draft

1 ATTENDANCE

| Organization | Names |
|--------------|---|
| CDC | Agnaldo Guambe, Maria Rein, Madona Raja |
| FGH | Fernanda Alvim, Tique, Stelio |
| Jembi | Zainabe Dadá, Pinki Meggi, Paulo Matsinhe, Ketmia |
| PCO/PEPFAR | Joel Chebab, Charlote Hill |

2 AGENDA

- Modifications to MoH reports included in the 2.0 release
 - Are their going to be modification for MoH reports?
 - Keep the development in the WP for requirementgathering
 - MDS and the 6 indicators will be by March
 - The indicators (on the presentation) need to be collected from EPT (see Ppt shared)
 - Continue to woek on the requireemnts for reports
- CHASS is going to move 1.11.7 instead of 1.11.6
 - While upgrating they found some issues and when going back to OMRS they were recommended to update for 1.11.7
 - Jembi believes it will not affect much as we are considering 1.11x. FGH also agrees that is fine.
- iDART implementation
 - proposta do Marcelino esta acordada
- same versions of tools
 - It will be discussed at the whorkshop and we need to decide if we are going to ask them to use Docker
 - Partners will be encouraged to update until September 2019, they will do it by themselves with Jembi's support if needed.
- Reports testing plan
- Pinki shared a draft of the proposal to be be shared with M&E
 - The scenarios re been done on a excel format
 - There are 2 version of TX_CURR and TX_CURR99
 - It was removed only 1 criterion: if a patient doesn't have another appointment scheduled is out of the TX_CURR, they are proposing a new indicator with exclude of patients who doesn't have a schedule for next appointment or pick up drugs.
 - Is it possible to have the script by December 20th? FGH will give an answer, but PEPFAR M&E team is expecting this to be reported by Q1
 -

3 POST MEETING ACTION ITEMS

| # | Action | Assigned To | Deadline |
|---|---|-------------|------------|
| 1 | Jembi will send a list of tools and versions needed | Pinki | 23.10.2018 |

| | | | |
|---|--|--------|------------|
| | | | |
| 2 | Jembi will send the plan on how they planning to test the scripts | Nathan | 27.10.2018 |
| 3 | Recommendations on the Routine Disaggregation Assumptions need to be discussed internal by PEPFAR and guidance will be provided. | Joel | |

4 NEXT MEETING

Next Meeting: Monday 29th October ,2018